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November 17, 2020

Call to Order: 10:36 AM

Roll Call: Marion Rylands, Bruce Wilbur, Ruth Ferland, Alfred (Sonny) Barros,
Victoria Brownell, Robin Kendrick and Barbara Place.

Treasurer Report: Bruce Wilbur received.

Secretaries Report: None

Old Business:

Clean out the kitchen. Most members did not know it had to be done.

Water lines-Barbara stated we receive our water from the Police Station. Bruce
Wilbur mentioned water and generator. On hold at this time.

Comcast Internet: Bruce spoke that we had trouble with it. Need to change.
Bruce Wilbur will call them. He also will look at next bill, so he can take care of
this.

Shelves in storage container are done. Bruce installed them.

New Business:

Clean Shed-Trailor or shed. Trailer is being cleaned. Shed not sure about this.
Before Barbara left on sick leave Jeff Chandler was going to help with use of
truck to clean them out. Equipment needs to be cleaned out. Set time to clean
out shed with a few COA Board members in the future. Equipment will be
checked for safety in the future.

Re-organization of Board. After much discussion, Marion Rylands was voted as
Chairman. Bruce nominated Marion, Robin seconded, all in favor. Vice Chair-no
vote, left vacant, Bruce Wilbur is still Treasurer and Barbara Place secretary.

Bruce Wilbur, Treasurer has a couple concerns with State Grant.

Thanksgiving Day, Bruce Wilbur and Robin Kendrick will deliver hot meals on
Thanksgiving Day. Meals are provided from the Veterans Transitional House. We
would like to mention that Anita Howland (recently passed) and Barbara Place
(sick leave) spent many years doing this.

Respectfully submitted,

Barbara Place, Director



